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GEORGE STREET PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

Wainfelin Road, Pontypool, Torfaen NP4 6BX  
 

Sunday 07 February 2021 

 

Dear parent/carers 

 

 

IMPORTANT – PLEASE READ 

 

SCHOOL HUB CLOSED FOR ALL NURSERY, RECEPTION, YEAR 1 AND YEAR 2 PUPILS 

 

 

We have been advised this weekend by the NHS Wales Test, Trace, Protect Service that there have been 

several confirmed cases of COVID-19 at George Street Primary School. 

 

All close contacts of the cases have been identified and are receiving appropriate advice to self-isolate. 

 

The School has acted promptly and is working closely with the NHS Test, Trace and Protect (TTP) team 

based in Torfaen Council to ensure all appropriate measures are in place to protect pupils, staff and the 

wider community.   

 

Texts are being sent to provide a link to letters with further information: 

 

If you receive a letter from school advising you that your child has been identified as a close contact, then 

they will need to follow the advice to self-isolate. 

 

If you do not receive a letter that identifies your child as a close contact of the known cases then it is not 
necessary for your child to self-isolate unless they develop symptoms of Covid-19.  

I am also writing to advise that given the number of staff who have been identified as close contacts, the 

school will not be able to open for Nursery, Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 pupils next week.  

A deep clean of the school will take place this week and further information about the general return of 

pupils in foundation phase will be provided before the half term break. 

If you require further information or wish to speak with a member of school staff then please ring the 

school office on Monday morning. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr A Brasington 

www.georgestreetprimary.co.uk   

office.georgestreetprimary@torfaen.gov.uk 

Twitter@georgestreetpri 

 

Headteacher/Prifathro 

Mr A Brasington 

Tel 01495 756436 

Fax 01495 767723 
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